
William P. Plante Memorial Fund Golf Tournament and Concert Featuring

Josh Cox & The Rattle snakes

www.wppmemorialfund.orgwww.wppmemorialfund.orgmackenziecolello@gmail.commackenziecolello@gmail.com 315-778-2340315-778-2340

FRIDAY, JULY 18, 2025 | THOMPSON PARK GOLF COURSE FRIDAY, JULY 18, 2025 | THOMPSON PARK GOLF COURSE 
registration 9 a.m. | TEE-OFF 10 a.m. | CONCERT 6 P.M.registration 9 a.m. | TEE-OFF 10 a.m. | CONCERT 6 P.M.

The William P. Plante Memorial Fund Committee will host “Rock the City for Bill,” 
a golf tournament and concert at Thompson Park Golf Course in Watertown on 

Friday, July 18, 2025, to benefit the work of the Volunteer Transportation Center!

“Rock the City For Bill” is an annual event hosted each July since 2017,  
honoring the life and philanthropy of the late William P. Plante,  

who was deeply involved in serving his community for more than 30 years  
until his passing in 2016 after a brave four-year battle with cancer.

Since the William P. Plante Memorial Fund was established in 2017 through the  
Northern New York Community Foundation, community projects and organizations 
 have received funding to the tune of $95,904. The fund also raises money for local 

high school students who demonstrate a similar passion to community service. William “Bill” Plante

WANT MORE INFORMATION? WANT TO REGISTER? WANT TO BE A SPONSOR? REACH OUT TODAY!

tournament: $400 per TEAM | prizes awarded | HOLE-IN-ONE PRIZE PROVIDED BY DRIVE AMERICA

CONCERT TICKETS may be purchased separately for $65 EACH ... open to the public!


